
DOGE on the Treasury money trail 

The Department of Government Efficiency (DOGE) said that a total of $4.7 trillion worth 
of payments from the Treasury Department are almost impossible to trace because of 
missing account identification codes.  
 
DOGE said the Treasury Department has assigned identification codes called Treasury 
Access Symbols (TAS), designed to note which account a Treasury payment is linked 
to, which DOGE said was a “standard financial process” for book keeping. However, the 
codes were not assigned for trillions of Dollars worth of payments as the field was 
considered optional, according to the agency.  
 
“In the Federal Government, the TAS field was optional for ~$4.7 trillion in payments 
and was often left blank, making traceability almost impossible,” DOGE stated on the 
social media platform X. “As of Saturday, this is now a required field, increasing insight 
into where money is actually going. Thanks to U.S. Treasury for the great work.” (More) 

 
 


